
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2021 COVID-19 Update #8  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Last night, the Premier announced a scaling back of restrictions from Saturday 1 May.  
Next week students will continue to wear masks inside all rooms. They will also be required to 
wear them outside if they are not able to socially distance. 
 
The following events will take place next week: 

• Arts Cup will proceed next Wednesday 5 May 
• Interhouse Cross Country Carnival will go ahead next Wednesday 5 May   

Students are to wear masks when not competing and only students running the course 
competitively will be permitted to remove their masks. 
 

Some events are postponed until the following week. 
• Year 10 Curriculum Evening is now scheduled for Tuesday 11 May 
• Mother’s Day Breakfast date is still to be confirmed 
• The College Tour for prospective families will now be held on Thursday 13 May 

 
I would like to thank all families for their ongoing support. It has been very encouraging to witness 
the adaptability of our students as they have adopted the mask requirements this week.  

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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